
Vendor Involvement in Ethical Sourcing 

Policies 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Vendor Name] 

From: [Your Company Name] 

Subject: Invitation to Collaborate on Ethical Sourcing Policies 

Dear [Vendor Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ethical business practices, 

[Your Company Name] is actively working to enhance our sourcing policies. We believe that 

collaboration with our valued vendors is essential to achieving our ethical sourcing goals. 

We would like to invite you to participate in the development and implementation of our ethical 

sourcing policies. Your insights and experience are invaluable to us, and together we can ensure 

that our supply chain meets the highest ethical standards. 

Please find attached our proposed framework for ethical sourcing, which outlines key areas for 

consideration. We encourage your feedback and any suggestions you may have that contribute to 

these practices. 

Let us schedule a meeting to discuss this further. We are keen to hear your thoughts and work 

together towards a more sustainable and ethical sourcing process. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


